
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 4th, 2022 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians & Students,  

Our amazing Junior Aviators had another great week of school.   

Congratulations to our Junior Aviator Coding Teams and Irem on 

being honored at the board meeting this 

week.  Also, we are down to the final 10 

days until our winter break.   Finally, 

don’t forget that report cards will be 

available this afternoon. 

Have a great weekend,    - Mr. Mastro 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 2/4: 2nd MP Report Cards 

 2/10: Team Day 

 2/17: BOE Meeting 

 2/21 - 2/25: Winter Break 

 3/1 - 3/31: I got Caught Reading 

Contest 

 


